Want to get out and socialise with people? Why don't you come along

to our coffee afternoon on:
Sunday the 5th of February 2023 12-2 pm

Where and what is i1?
It will take place in Garvald Village Hall, where the children of Garvald

will be serving you cake, tea, coffee and more.

What's it for?
To raise money which will help fowards maintaining and generally
looking affer your village hall, so it can continue to be used by the

community and the wider public for years to come.

Al you have to do is sit down, order your food and enjoy!

So come along for some cake and coffee/tea!



